
From: Barbara Baltz <baltzifer@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 6:02 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Opposition to Environmental Code Amendments  
  
I am totally opposed to an amendment to the environmental code allowing exporting of 
carbon pollution. I am convinced that any financial gains are outweighed by the associated 
dangers to the Portland area, including our wildlife refuges.  
  
Yours truly, 
  
Barbara Baltz-Shields  
24 N Buffalo St. 
Portland, OR  97217 
Home: (503) 285-3714  Cell:  (503) 709-4261 
  
"Be kind, for everyone you meet is engaged in a great struggle."  Philo of Alexandria 
 

 
 


